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TRADING HALT 
 
At the request of PME Group Limited (the “Company”), trading in the shares of the Company on 
The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited was halted with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 7 May 
2014, pending the release of an announcement by the Company in respect of the entering of a 
memorandum of understanding relating to a possible acquisition which is inside information of 
the Company. 
 
 
 By order of the Board 
 PME Group Limited 
 Lai Ka Fai 
 Executive Director 
 
Hong Kong, 7 May 2014 
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